STRONGER TOGETHER %

CONGRESS

Irish Congress of Trade Unions

26 May 2015

Mr John Delaney

Football Association of Ireland
National Sports Campus
Abbotstown

Dublin 15

Dear Mr Delaney

I am writing to you in support of a letter you have received from the
Mission of Palestine in Dublin regarding a resolution tabled by the
Palestinian Football Association (PFA) at this week’s FIFA Congress
requesting that the Israel Football Association be suspended from FIFA.

I urge you to support the resolution that the IFA be suspended until the
IFA or the Israeli Authorities submit written guarantees to FIFA on the
three matters raised in the letter:
e Rights of movement for Palestinian footballers.
e Recognition of the PFA as the sole governing body for football in the
internationally recognised territory of Palestine.

e The IFA uphold its obligations under Article 3 of the FIFA statutes in
relation to racism and human rights.

We also support the call for a monitoring system by FIFA to ensure these
measures are fully implemented.

I look forward to hearing from you on this important matter.

Yours sincerely

Patricia King
General Secretary
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